
R-27 Correspondence – Bryan Quigley 
 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Bryan Quigley [mailto:gquigs@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 9:53 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Written comments for City Council 2023-01-17 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Hi, 
 
Please let me know if this get's through.  Thanks! 
 
#27. Future highway barriers should consider the possibility of integrated renewable energy. Search for 
"Solar highway noise barriers to be deployed across North America" 
 
#28  I'm supportive of making it easier to get parklets. 
 
Thank you! 
Bryan Quigley 
Belmont Shore 
 


